
Vermont's funding for fish hatcheries are funds that return and perform well  to pay the state. 
The revenue generated and public trust  thru the department of fish and wildlife, enhance 
Vermont. It's terrific family recreation for locals and visitors. Our large per capita participation 
with licence fees and  angling expenditures are ranked high nationally.  Closing Salisbury makes 
no sense when hatchery funding proves to help our wobbling economy and ecosystem to be 
healthier. This connection to our waterways is beneficial toward  water quality and watershed 
ecology solutions.  Tom Schmidt Westford VT 
 


